Our Savior’s Lutheran Church and Preschool
2020 2021 School Year

July 25,2020

Dear Preschool Families,
I hope your family is finding many ways to have fun while stay close to home this summer! OSLCP is excited to let you know we plan to open in September if we stay in phase 2 with an increase focus on health and safety. This will include an increased focus on health and safety. 
In the OSLC Preschool School Start Up presentation, OSLCP will share how we plan to hold preschool in a safe and exceptionally clean environment. Please read. Lots of important information! Please sign all the needed paperwork by August 11th.  After that date, OSLCP will assume your family is not coming back to preschool in September and you may lose your spot in the classroom of your choice.  
By September 1st, every enrolled preschool family will receive a Zoom Parent Orientation for you to view at your convenience. The video will be available until September 9th. The Zoom video link and the updated Parent Handbook will be sent to you the via brightwheel messaging system. 
Please enable notification to the brightwheel app on your phone so will not miss any messages from us!  Thank You!
Meet and Greet:                                                                                                                                                                                    This year the teachers will have 2 meet and greet sessions with their classes.  One will be through Zoom on Thursday September 10th. 
On Monday, September 14th, Families will drive through our parking lot for another Meet and Greet.  Your teacher will be waiting for you outside.  This will be a time for you and your child to meet your child’s teacher so please save this date.  OSLCP will send you the time your class is scheduled in late August via brightwheel messenger.   Preschool begins this week too!
Tuition:                                                                                                                                                                          The 10-month tuition fee schedule starts on September 15, 2020. A monthly invoice will come to you September – June via brightwheel 5 days before the date due.  Payments are made through the brightwheel app and you can choose a credit card or a checking account with an option for automatic or manual payments. 
Due to extra safety equipment expenses, cleaning protocols and snacks, OSLCP needs to charge an additional $10.00 per class each month.  OSLCP will provide all snacks this year. 
We are looking forward to seeing preschoolers once again!  This year will be different but our love and care for your children will never change.  Thank you for your patience and understanding during this Covid 19 pandemic school year. 

God’s Peace be with all, 
Debbie Cooper, Preschool Director
Dana Lambert, Director’s Assistant
